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MOST URGENT 

PRESS NOTE 

Due to installation of 500mm dia flowmeter at outlet of Deer Park BPS 
feeding to DDA flats Munirka, water supply from 600 mm outlet line of 
Deer Park BPS will be stopped from 10:00 A.M. on 18.09.2024 to 10:00 
P.M. for 12 hours, therefore, water supply will not be available in the 
evening of 18.09.2024 and in the morning of 19.09.2024 in the 
following areas. 

Green Park, Safdarjung Enclave, SDA, Haus Khas, Munirka, 
Kishangarh, Masjid Mod, Part of Mehrauli, IIT, INU, AIIMS, Safdarjung 
Hospital and adjoining areas of Deer Park UGR. 

 

Therefore, public is advised to make judicious use of water and water 
tankers shall be available on demand from DJB help line: 

 

Central Control Room - 1916, 18001037232 

R.K. Puram  - 011-26193218 

Greater Kailash  - 011-29234746, 29234747 

Vasant Kunj  - 011-26137216 

Vasant Vihar  - 011-47688915,14,05 
 

 
Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 
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